CPP MEETING MINUTES
February 25, 2009

Present:  Anthony, Bresnahan, Marcy, Middleton, Plastine, Robertson, Scarpati, Stern, Van der Sandt, Venturo, Vincelette, Wineberg and Winston

Excused:  Scarpardine

1.  The Minutes of the February 11, 2009 CPP meeting were approved with modifications.

2.  Comments from the Open Forums held by the Faculty Senate, Staff Senate and the Student Government Association on the Preliminary Resolution on the Creation of a Teaching and Learning Program Council were discussed as was information gathered from the e-mail that was sent to the campus community.  As a result of this discussion the composition of the Program Council was modified and increased to include: 

(16 members) Director of the center for teaching and learning (ex-officio); 1 academic dean; 7 faculty representing the variety of disciplines and pedagogies at the College; 4 staff from areas of the College involved in teaching, learning and advising, including at least one from Student Affairs and one from Information Technology; and 3 students.
3.  The Fall Break Scheduling Principles and Recommendations were reviewed and suggestions were made to clarify responsibilities and communication flow.  These suggestions will be incorporated into the “recommendations” before they are sent to the Steering Committee.
4.  Discussion of CPP’s role in the Middle States Review and how to best organize and plan for what needs to be done was postponed until the next meeting

